
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren CSSp                    (Spiritans/Holy Ghost Fathers)                  Mobile no. 079 6430 2577 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £133.40 Loose Plate Bakewell: £42.00 Hassop: £110.70 Total £286.10 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  Safeguarding Representative: 
Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m. Anthony Howlings 
Hassop/Bakewell on request. c/o all.saints.church@btconnect.com 

Week commencing Sunday, 27th May 2018 
 

Saturday 26th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell John Smith RIP (C J W) 
 

Most Holy Trinity 
Sunday 27th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Monday 28th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Mrs M Boys RIP (C D) Feria 

Tuesday 29th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell CSSp Intention (Sup. Gen.) Feria 

Wednesday 30th   9.30 a.m. Hassop CSSp Intention (†) Feria 

Thursday 31st   9.30 a.m. Bakewell CSSp Intention (H D) Visitation of BVM 
 

Friday 
1st 11.00a.m. 

11.30 a.m. 
Adoration 
Hassop 

For feast of Corpus Christi 
James Davoren RIP (C D) 

 

St Justin 

Saturday 2nd   6.15 p.m. Hassop Parishioners 
 

Corpus Christi 
Sunday 3rd 10.00 a.m. Bakewell Peter Varnes RIP 

 

Ministries  2nd/3rd June Readers E. Ministers Welcomers Flowers 

Hassop 6.15 p.m. G. Smith, R. Blankenstein M. Allsop C&T Kilbride L. Brooks 

Bakewell 10.00 a.m. E. Marsh, P. Robinson E. Hague, M. Etchells E. Marsh R. Wilson 

Counters 27th May: JNM                                   3rd June: NKW 
 

The Creed for young parishioners’ Mass 
 

We believe in God the Father who made the whole world. 
We believe in Jesus Christ, the son of God. 

He was born by the power of the Holy Spirit and Mary was his mother. 
Jesus was crucified and died for us, but after three days he rose from the dead 

He returned to heaven and one day he will come again. 
We believe in the Holy Spirit who brings life and love to us all. 

We believe that the church is one family and that one day we will share everlasting life with God in heaven.       Amen. 

First Sunday of month next weekend – Mass times as 
above with barbecue after Hassop evening Mass. We still 

have tickets for this and we are still asking for raffle prizes. 
This Sunday we have our young people’s Mass. 
 

May Diary 

27th Baptism of Farrah after Mass: Farrah has been 
preparing for Baptism for several months. We welcome her 

to the parish family along with her Mother and friends. 

27th in Methodist Church Bakewell at 6.00pm there will be 
an ecumenical Healing Service organised by the Rev. May 

Gladwin, Minister: the service is open to all and it will be a 
quiet time of prayer and intercession. 

28th Wedding Service 
30th Matlock Convent (Fr Hugh) 
 

June Diary 

2nd Eucharistic Ministers celebrate the 40th Anniversary of 
their service to parish communities. There will be a special 

celebration in the Cathedral at 11.30am – arrivals 11.00am. 

3rd Feast of Corpus Christi: Bishop Patrick will lead a 
procession in Nottingham. 

4th Auditor expected for parish accounts 
5th SVP meeting after Mass and Social Committee meeting 

9th at 10.00am in Bakewell church, first meeting of 
Confirmation candidates with their parents. Meeting will 

finish before 11.00am (to respect parking rules). 

23rd Confirmation meeting two: for parents and candidates. 
24th First Holy Communion Sunday 

29th Feast of St Peter & Paul – Holy Day of Obligation. 
30th SUMMER FAIR in Hassop – WE ARE PREPARING! 
 

From Wednesday’s PPC: Following on Fr Paul 

Chipchase’s visit and recommendation that the PPC 
organise a parish opening meeting to consider the question 

of two churches, this open meeting has been planned for 
Sunday 16th September at 11.15am in the parish rooms. 

The PPC will prepare a formal notice about the meeting. 
 

From Thursday’s Deanery meeting: from October on 
there will be a system in place for “parish swapping” i.e. 

other Deanery members will visit and minister in our 
parishes, as we prepare for a future with fewer priests in 

the Deanery. As time passes, our parish will have only one 

weekend Mass. A local Deacon could help to alleviate this 
shortage of ministers. Hopefully, our effort to have more 

Eucharistic Ministers will help in some way as we prepare to 
adapt to our future pastoral situation and demands. 
 

The Smith Family wishes to thank everybody who joined 

them for John’s Funeral Mass on Wednesday and who sent 
sympathy cards and assured them of prayers for John. 
 

Also Anne O’Connor & Family express their thanks for 

all the messages of sympathy and support that they have 
received. Bryan’s Funeral Mass was relayed to the parish 

rooms and this worked out very well. 
 

Thanks again to our choir for their availability for these 

two Masses and to Lynne who helped with the organ. 
 

Data Protection Act is being widely discussed and acted 
upon. Nottingham Diocese has been asked for guidelines 

and the matter was discussed at the Deanery meeting. 
 

100 Club winners: R Greaney, P Robinson, M & C Allsop 
and Peter Marsh (an infrequent winner like so many of us!) 
 

Diocesan pilgrimages to Walsingham and Lourdes are 
being planned. The Walsingham one takes place on 16th 

June and the Lourdes one 16-20th July. Fr Greg Tobin is 

strongly encouraging us to support the Lourdes one. 
 

Sick and Housebound: Margaret Taberner, Patricia 

Turner, Shirley Plant, Mary McNulty, Rosaline Varnes and 

Mary Howlings. We also remember the many parishioners 
and friends not mentioned here. 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray especially this week for Jean 
Burns and for our parishioners who have recently died.  

May their souls rest in peace 


